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Merimbula School of Music – Recording Studio 

                     Friday, July 29th 2022 

Dear Parents and Caregivers,                 

Our support classes (FH, FL, FD and FM) will be creating their very own music video and will be entering it 
into this year’s Film By Festival which will be held at the beginning of Term 4.  
 
FH and myself have been working very hard on the rap music for the video, which is all about Merimbula 
Public School. We will be walking to Merimbula’s School of Music and working collaboratively with Nick 
Keeling to professionally record student’s voices for the video. The walking excursion will take place on 
Monday, August 8th 2022. In the event of inclement weather, students are asked to bring an umbrella and 
raincoat on the day (just in case). Merimbula Public School is covering the costs of the excursion.  
 
Attached is an additional permission note regarding Film By…Sapphire Coast 2022. We will be entering our 
music video into this festival.  
 

Yours Sincerely,  

Ms Manda Hensman 

Excursion and Music Video Coordinator  

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
PERMISSION NOTE: Merimbula School of Music recording studio Excursion 

(please return to the school office by Thursday, August 4th 2022) 
 

Dear Ms Hensman,  

I give permission for my child _____________________________________________ of class ________ to 
participate in the excursion which will take place at Merimbula School of Music on Monday, August 8th 2022. 

Medical needs that teachers need to know about my child: 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
I acknowledge that this activity is required to be held in accordance with any current NSW Health COVID-19 Public 
Health Orders and the NSW Department of Education’s policies and procedures. I acknowledge and accept that 
there is a risk that my child may be exposed to COVID-19 whilst attending and participating in this activity. I 
confirm that my child will not attend if displaying any symptoms of illness and/or if directed to isolate under NSW 
Health orders. 
 
Parent name: ____________________________________Phone number: ___________________________ 
Signed: ______________________________________________ Date: ______________________________       


